
Committee Assignments - C4  S

COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Commissioner Mark Samuelian  
DATE: July  17, 2019
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE SUSTAINABILITY AND RESILIENCY COMMITTEE TO
DISCUSS THE MOTION MADE ON MAY 28, 2019 BY THE SUSTAINABILITY
COMMITTEE TO MAKE THE REDUCTION OF CO2 EMISSIONS A
PRIMARY FOCUS OF THE FLEET ASSESSMENT.

ANALYSIS
The Sustainability Committee met on May 28, 2019 and passed the following motion:
 
Motion to support all efforts to make the reduction of C02 emissions a primary focus of the fleet
assessment, including providing appropriate funding, considering total cost of ownership, and
prioritizing the use of electric vehicles.

Legislative Tracking
Commissioner Mark Samuelian

ATTACHMENTS:
Description
Sustainability Committee Motion
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353-2019 
NO. LTC# LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: Mayor Dan Gelber and Memb!ers oft e City clmmission 

FROM: Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager ~ 
DATE: June 18,2019 

SUBJECT: Sustainability Committee Motions 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission is to provide you with correspondence received from the 
Sustainability Committee regarding the motions made at the meeting held May 28, 2019. 

Attachment: Sustainability Committee Motions 
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City of Miami Beach Sustainability Committee 

David Doebler, Chair TO: 

Members: FROM: 

Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

David Doebler, Sustainability Committee Chair 
Jeremy Woks 
Mohammed Islam DATE: June 18, 2019 
Luiz Rodrigues 
Max Litt SUBJECT: Sustainability Committee Motions 

Dear Mayor and Honorable City Commission: 

The Sustainability Committee met on May 28, 2019 and passed the motion below: 

• Motion to support all efforts to make the reduction of C02 emissions a 
primary focus of the fleet assessment, including providing appropriate 
funding, considering total cost of ownership, and prioritizing the use of 
electric vehicles 

As an Advisory Committee, we sincerely ask that consideration be given to the 
above motion. 

Sincerely, 

David Doebler 
Chairperson, Sustainability Committee 

Page 124 of 1502


